From: Cicely Porter 
Sent: Friday, December 07, 2018 9:40 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: James Dunn; Sheila Pierre
Subject: Public Sector Labor Law Conference @ Chicago-Kent College of Law

Hi, Steve:

The purpose of this email is to report that I spoke on a panel at the 34th Annual Illinois Public Sector Labor Law Conference at Chicago-Kent College of Law on Friday, November 30. As a panelist, my registration fee was waived by the conference host. I was not given an honorarium or any other gifts or tokens for participating in the conference. Let me know if you have any questions or need further information. Thanks so much. 

Cicely J. Porter Adams
Cicely J. Porter Adams
Chief Labor Negotiator
Labor Division
City of Chicago, Department of Law
